

8 October 2024

Dear Parents & Guardians:

Re: CLOSURE OF CBE NEW PROVIDENCE SCHOOLS

The Catholic Board of Education (CBE) wishes to advise that all CBE schools on the island of New Providence will be closed tomorrow **Wednesday**, **9 October and Thursday**, **10 October** as a result of Hurricane Milton.

St. Francis de Sales School (Abaco), Every Child Counts (Abaco) and Mary, Star of the Sea Catholic Academy (Grand Bahama) will remain closed tomorrow, **Wednesday**, **9 October and Thursday**, **10 October**.

We will continue to monitor the weather and update you through email messages, local radio stations and the CBE website (http://cboe.cec.edu.bs/).

May God continue to bless and keep you.

The Bahamas Catholic Board of Education